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DR. BRABB REPRESENTS 
UM AT COMPUTER CONFERENCE

Dr. 'George J. Brabb, professor of business administration at the University of Montana, 

participated as a UM representative in the "Park City Conference on Computers in Under­

graduate Education," sponsored recently by the National Science Foundation at Park City, 

Utah.

Purpose of the conference was to discuss all aspects of undergraduate education in 

computer science and computers and the facilities necessary to support educational use 

of computers. A report of the conference proceedings is expected early in 1969.
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